
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families! This is Dr. Vernon calling with a few reminders for the 

upcoming school year.  

Our Open House will take place this coming Tuesday, August 23rd. 6th grade families should plan to 

attend between 4:30 and 5:30. 7th and 8th grade families should plan to attend between 6:00 and 7:00. 

This is a floating event. You can drop in at any time during the open house.  

Student schedules will be emailed prior to open house to student email addresses and parent email 

addresses that we have in PowerSchool. You will need the last four digits of your student’s school ID 

number to open the document. Students can also receive their schedule from their homeroom teacher 

at open house. Homeroom assignments will be posted as students enter the building for open house. 

Although we have tried to ensure that every schedule is accurate, if you discover an error please contact 

the guidance office at (336) 819-2102. Please also plan to stop by the PTA table and join our terrific PTA. 

Football tryouts begin immediately after school on the first day of school. Girls volleyball and boys 

soccer tryouts begin on Tuesday, August 30th. Students must have a current physical and concussion 

form prior to trying out. There are no exceptions to this rule. There will be a table set up during open 

house if you have additional questions.  

I also want to remind the families of rising 7th graders that students must bring in documentation of 

their MCV and Tdap vaccinations before school starts. 

I have also attached our student handbook to the email that will go out with this connect ed message. 

Please take a moment to review the handbook with your child. Students will also receive a copy of the 

handbook during the first few days of school.  

Well, we look forward to seeing you all next Tuesday at Open House! 

Go Tigers! 


